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Matt and Eric- 
Attached is the presentation for the West Seattle Kiwanis Club briefing tomorrow morning at Be's Restaurant in 
West Seattle. I am arriving at 6:45 a.m. to set up the projector and laptop. The meeting begins at 7:00 a.m. and 
the AWV update is on the agenda at 7:30 a.m. They are interested in a general update on the bored tunnel hybrid 
alternative, emphasizing connectivity between West Seattle and downtown. In addition they are concerned 
whether or not this option is really viable. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions on the presentation or would like for me to make any changes. I will 
also send out a prep sheet shortly. 
  
Thanks! 
Lara 
  
Lara Gricar 
Communications and Public Involvement 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
(206) 267-6822 
gricarla@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov 
  


